Amanda Bal_'xenbruch

From: J D <jwdinps09@yahoo.com>

Sent: Friday, August 13, 2021 4:44 PM

To: Amanda Baryenbruch

Subject: External: Two-Way Streets in Manitowoc | vote YES!

I am a Manitowoc resident and live on North 11th Street near St. Clair St. I would like to vote YES to making
our one way streets on 8th St and 10th St back into two way streets. I have a desk that looks our over 1 ith
Street, which I am at maybe 1-2 hours a couple of days a week. I can't tell you how many cars I see in that
short period of time that are going in the WRONG direction, thinking it is a two way street. I must see at least
3-4 cars a week in that short period of time that I am looking out the window, so imagine how many more in
addition to that, are going the wrong way. I also think having two way streets will slow the traffic down a bit
also.

So if you are taking votes, I vote YES for the change to two way traffic on 8th and 10th streets.

James Day

Be Alert !
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